
The Teddy Bear Tea, held in celebration of the Month of the
Military Child, creates a memorable and enriching experience
for both young participants and their families. Open to boys

and girls from Pre-K to 5th grade, the event introduces
children to the art of afternoon tea while encouraging them to

dress up and practice polite table conversation. Through
engaging activities, participants learn essential table

manners, such as saying “please” and “thank you,” passing
food, and introducing themselves to others. The tea also
emphasizes the importance of spending quality time with
their parents, fostering family connections. Fathers are

encouraged to bring their sons, ensuring that little boys, too,
learn the value of good table etiquette. This event not only

teaches valuable social skills but also strengthens
community bonds within military families.
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